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Week Ending September 5, 2014 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to Berry Hill! 
   
  Welcome back to our returning families and to our new families joining us this school year, welcome to 
the Berry Hill Learning Community! 
 
  As we begin a new school year, I would like to share our Berry Hill Mission Statement which is 
prominently displayed in our Entrance Hallway. 
 

The Berry Hill School Community is committed to developing 
a nurturing learning environment that encourages 

 creative thought and a quest for knowledge 
 in an atmosphere where 

 respect, sensitivity, humor, and curiosity prevail. 
 

 On behalf of our entire Berry Hill Faculty and Staff, we look forward to a wonderful school year!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

 PTA Newcomer’s Reception:  Monday, September 8, 2014, 7:00 PM 
 PTA Meeting: Monday, September 8, 2014, 7:45 PM 
 Elementary Open House Wednesday, September 10, 2014, 7:00 PM  

 
Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Joanne Mannion, Principal 

Dr. Jeffrey B. Streitman 
Deputy Superintendent of Schools 
364-5647 
 
Joanne F. Mannion 
Principal 
 


